
 

 

 
 

                           15th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

 
Reminder*****Healthy Tuck Shop Opens this Friday******* 

 
 
The pupils of SH5 are delighted to announce the opening of our very first ‘Healthy 
Tasty Tuck’ shop on Friday 17th January, 2020, offering a full range of healthy 
snacks and drinks for the children to enjoy during their breaktime.  The tuck shop 
was launched in assembly today. 
 
A reminder that, as a health promoting school, children will now need to either bring 
a healthy snack on Friday, or purchase one from the tuck shop. Crisps, chocolate 
bars etc. will no longer be allowed. Children can either purchase from our Healthy 
Snack shop or bring their own healthy snack from home, which could be fruit, or 
nut-free cereal bars.  All healthy snacks must be nut free. 
 
Our ‘Tuck Shop’ will be open to all children in all years for them to purchase their 
healthy snacks during Friday break times and snacks are all priced at a modest 50p 
per snack or drink.  All profits made from the ‘tuck shop’ sales will be used to 
purchase extra toys and games for playtimes.  The ‘tuck shop’ will be open every 
Friday and will be run by Year 5 children throughout the rest of the school year.   
Children should bring in no more than £1 for their break time snacks. 
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The following snacks and drinks will be available for the children to buy in a range of 
flavours, including blackcurrant, apple, raspberry, strawberry and mango: 
 
Bear Yo Yo’s 
Bear Paws 
Flavoured Raisins 
Chocolate Milk 
Jelly Juice – Summer Fruit 
 
Please note all of the foods available for purchase are nut free, but we will be selling 
some dairy milk drinks which should not be purchased by children who have an in 
tolerance to any dairy products.  
 
We hope the children will enjoy the range of healthy snacks available which will keep 
them fit and healthy for the New Year and beyond! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
K. Sadler                              SH5 Company Directors 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


